
From: Kahlon, Gurbux
Sent: 11/19/2010 2:22:49 PM

Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)
Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); Fitch, 
Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: Follow up on prioritization discussion

December 2nd or 3rd would work for me.

From: Dowdell, Jennifer [mailto:JKD5@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 19, 2010 1:31 PM 
To: Kahlon,
Gurbux
Cc: Fitch, Julie A.; Yura, Jane
Subject: RE: Follow
up on prioritization discussion

Gurbux,

Spoke to Jane Yura. We would like to meet with you and Julie 
for an hour or so to follow up on December 2 or December 3. Please let me 
know if either day works and we can coordinate a time and an agenda. I was 
thinking we could discuss our prioritization process and begin to think about 
what types of templates (per Julie's email) might make sense.

I am in on Monday, but out the rest of the week. You
can reach me by email if need be. Hope your Thanksgiving holiday is great!

Best regards,

Jennifer

SB GT&S 0017563
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